
From The Rosa Music Department 

 

         

  

December 6, 2019 

Dear Parent/Guardian/Student, 

 

We have run into a “snag” with regards to the Rosa music shirt 

order and they most likely will not be done in time for our Winter 

concerts. The company we have used for 21 years had a personal 

emergency which has resulted in them falling behind. No worries, you 

WILL be getting your shirts, but most likely not in time for our upcoming 

concerts.  

 

We wanted to give you a heads up so you can make arrangements 

to find something to wear. So we are asking that any student without a 

music shirt just wear a white or light-colored shirt and black pants/shoes.  

 

Thank you so much for your understanding. See you all at the 

December 10th (7/8 Chorus, Orff, Recorder & Zesty Pickles Concert), 

December 16th (6th Grade Band, Orchestra & Chorus), or December 18th 

(7/8 Band, Orchestra, Jazz Band, String Ensemble) concert.  

 

Thank you, 

Mr. Graser, Mrs. Mark, Mr. Murtha 


